
  
     

          
           

             
            
      

   
 

  
 

 
    

  
  

 

From:  
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Artists Property rights 
Date: Wednesday, March 24, 2010 12:32:28 AM 

The Copyright Alliance has informed me of this welcome invitation from 
the Obama Administration to share my thoughts on my rights as a 
creator." 
As a Professional Photographer I want my work to be protected. My lively 
hood depends on it. Nobody should be allowed to steal my creation or 
make money off it without my permission. 
Thank you for this opportunity. 

Best regards, Christopher 

Christopher Semmes 
Photography Art, Design & Digital 
23 Pilgrim Drive 
Greenwich, Connecticut 06831-4925 
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